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UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI
INFORMATION ON FEES FOR FIRST YEAR STUDENTS 2024/2025

ACADEMIC YEAR
_____________________________________________

Dear Students,

Congratulations for being admitted to The University of Nairobi.It is my
great pleasure to once more welcome you to the University of Nairobi.

We would like to let you know that there is provision for loan and
scholarship to fund your university education depending on your level of
need.Take note that the Higher Education Financing portal for applications
for the 2024/2025 Government Scholarship and Loan (Variable Funding
Model) is now open. Eligible students can apply using their National ID or
KUCCPS login ID (a combination of KCSE Year and KCSE Index Number,
without slashes). To apply for free, please visit: www.hef.co.ke.

When your level of need has been determined,the University will
communicate the amount to be paid by your household. This information
will be communicated to you on or before 31st July, 2024.

Your academic journey at the University of Nairobi has began.Your
academic excellence is as important to you as it is to us. Please note that
the eligible applicants for both Scholarship and Loan are 2022 and 2023
KCSE candidates.

WEBUYE,H.O.D
ACADEMIC REGISTRAR
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